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Copy of Circular letter No. 2812-GI1-58/49605, dated 27th June, 1958 from Chief Secretary to Government
Punjab to the Secretary, Subordinate Service Selection Board and copy endorsed to all Heads -
of Departments ete. efc. i

g

Subject :—Exclusion of posts from the purview of the Punjab Public Service Commission/Subordinate
Services Selection Board, Punjab, R : :

- I am directed to refer to your letter No. 4543 dated the 7/9th May, 1958 on the above
subject and to confirm that the decision of Government eontained in their letter. No 1774-G-11-58/26107,
dated the 31st March/9th April, 1958 to the address to ths Secretary, Punjab Public Service Commission

wﬂLl;ﬁ applicable while taking posts out of the parview of the Subordinate Service Selection Board
as well, : '
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